
Sports Skill Class 

 
 

Important Notice: Sports Skill Class on 25 September 2025 Postponed 
  

     

  Dear Students, 
  
Please be informed that the sports skill classes scheduled for 25 Sep (Thursday) will be 
postponed for one week. 
  
If you have any questions or need further assistance, feel free to reach out to us at 
sdprogram@ust.hk. 
  
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
  
Best, 
Carmen Tsui 
Senior Manager (Sports) 
DSTO  
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